
                      
                                    Indoor Pool Complex Update 
 
If you have been by the pool complex you have no�ced a LOT of dirt and rock being moved around. We 
had to dig out the pool area to ensure good drainage and then fill it all back in, compac�ng the soil and 
rock as we went. Then, Burelson dug out the area where the pool will be placed. Might seem like 
redundancy, but all this was planned and necessary to make sure we have a pool and a structure that will 
last for decades. 
 
The County Health Department inspected and approved the pool plumbing.  The City electrical 
inspec�on is next on the list and should be completed this week. Burelson will be here on Monday-
Tuesday to pour the floors and the walls for the pool. By the end of next week, the forms should be filled 
out. When this is complete Burelson will be done un�l FTM has the pool under roof. 
 
FTM will take over building construc�on and we will update the community as work progresses. 
S�ll looking at opening in the second quarter of 2024. 
 

 
 


